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Kyrgyzstan
February 24, 2011

Notice: Annual Report Correction

In January 2011, The Department of State published the Annual Report on
Intercountry Adoption to Congress. We learned that one case was
mistakenly reported as an adoption of a Kyrgyz orphan due to a
transcription error made when the visa was issued. We have confirmed
there were no adoptions of children of Kyrgyz nationality by U.S. citizens in
fiscal year 2010. The Department regrets this error in its Annual Report and
will continue to provide updates on intercountry adoption in Kyrgyzstan.
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